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Club and Sponsor Calendar Announcement 
 
 
COVID-19 had a huge impact on the car event season in 2020. Still, the club was able to 

make donations to many local children’s charities and individual families in 2020. 
 
 We have already begun planning for the 2021 calendar.  Because of COVID-19 

restrictions, we are sending the event forms by mail, and our calendar meeting of clubs and 
organizations normally held in February will not take place. 

 
Attached is the Calendar of Events form which can be filled out and mailed to the 

address below along with the appropriate check made payable to Villa Capri Cruisers Car Club, 
Inc.  Upon receipt of these forms, we will evaluate the dates in the hopes of reducing the 
number of competing events scheduled for the same date. We will then be in contact with you 
should conflicts in dates arise. By doing so, you will get the greatest attendance possible for all 
of your events.  These forms are due March 1, 2021 and can be mailed to: 
 

    Villa Capri Cruisers CCI 
    PO Box 358  
    Dunmore, PA  18512 
 

The form can also be filled out online by downloading and saving the form from our website, 
www.villacapricruisers.org, filling in the appropriate information, then emailing the form to 
villacapripa@gmail.com. Payment can then be made by clicking the DONATE button on the 
home page of our website. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Mike Sporer at (570) 906-4573 or email 
mdsporer@comcast.net.  
 
In order to better track entries more efficiently, please be sure to attach your check to the form if 
sending it by mail. 
 
Again, please note that the due date for Calendar Sponsor and Event forms is March 1, 2021. 
 
   
Thank You, 
 

Joseph Carra 

Club President 
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